

SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

1866 Southern Lane • Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097 Telephone 404/679-4500 Fax 404/679-4558 www.sacscoc.org

January 6, 2005

Dr. Eugene P. Trani President Virginia Commonwealth University P. O. Box 842512 Richmond, VA 23284-2512

Dear Dr. Trani:

The following action regarding your institution was taken at the December 2004 meeting of the Commission on Colleges:

The Commission reaffirmed accreditation. No additional report was requested.

All institutions are requested to submit an "Impact Report of the Quality Enhancement Plan on Student Learning" five years after their reaffirmation review. Institutions will be notified by the Executive Director regarding its specific due date. For more information regarding the Impact Report, access www.sacscoc.org/commpub1.asp#Policies and click onto "Reports Submitted for Committee or Commission Review."

We appreciate your continued support of the activities of the Commission on Colleges. If you have questions, please contact the staff member assigned to your institution.

Sincekely

James T. Rogers
Executive Director

Commission on Colleges

JTR:cp

cc: Dr. Donna K. Wilkinson